
 

 

Circular (N0. 23) for 2017 

Holding training workshops on linking Employee Performance 

Management System with federal entities’ strategic plan via 

BAYANATI System 

 

To: All Ministries & Federal Entities 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources extends its 

greetings wishing you all the success in your endeavors. 

In line with the Cabinet Resolution No. (12) of 2012 endorsing the 

Performance Management System for Federal Government employees; 

and the Authority’s on-going efforts to support the federal entities in 

matters concerning human resource and improve their performance 

regarding efficiency of electronic HR systems, as well as enhance the 

Federal Government employees’ competence;  

The Authority has the pleasure of inviting you to attend the training 

workshops to be organized on linking Employee Performance 

Management System with federal entities’ strategic plan, an arrangement 

that has been developed within the HR Management Information System 

(BAYANATI) applied in the Federal Government. The workshops will be 

held at the dates, times and places shown below: 

Date  Venue Time 

Wednesday, 23 August, 2017 FAHR HQ – Abu Dhabi 11 – 1.00 pm 

Thursday, 24 August, 2017 FAHR HQ – Dubai 11 – 1.00 pm 

 

We would like to stress the need for the availability of your entity’s 

strategic plans so that the trainees can upload them in BAYANATI System 

during training process. 



 

 

 

 

Kindly nominate whoever you deem fit from HR and Strategy & Future 

Departments in your entity to attend the event at the time determined 

above and send your nominations not later than Sunday, August 20, 2017. 

We would also like to stress the importance of effective implementation of 

BAYANATI electronic systems linked to HR enabler indicators and UAE 

HR Award in the Federal Government, assuring you of the highest 

commitment to support all entities in achieving the desired human 

resource objectives in the Federal Government. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation 

Dr. Abdurahman Al Awar,                        Issued on August 16, 2017 

Director General, 

Federal Authority for Government Human Resources 

 

For more information please contact:  

- Noora Al Mulla, Tel: 04- 231 91 53         Email: NAIMulla@fahr.gov.ae   
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